
Greetings for Eid-ul-Fitr. I hope all the members of

BCPS family will enjoy Eid with their near and dear

ones after a month long Ramadan. 

Editorial board of BCPS is working hard to publish

the journal in time. At the same time we are highly

concerned about maintaining the quality of the

journal.

You will get every issue of the journal on line 15 days

earlier than the print copy. Our aim is to get

international recognition by indexing it to pubmed.

FROM THE DESK OF EDITOR in CHIEF

(J Bangladesh Coll Phys Surg 2018; 36: 136)

We need more quality articles to publish four issues

of journal per year. I request all our fellows specially

juniors to submit more articles. This will further

improve their performance in the field of research.

Very recently we have also organized one workshop

for peer reviewers. We have plan for more workshops

in future. Pray for us so, that we can achieve our goal.

Professor Ferdousi Islam

Editor-In-Chief


